
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Official Notice: 

 

To All Member Clubs of the Idaho Youth Soccer Association (IYSA) 

 
This is an official notice of board actions taken on 6/2/2024 

If you have any questions on any of these topics please feel free to reach out to us 
at info@idahoyouthsoccer.org 

 

 
 
 

Date Of Description Action 
Action 

6/2/24 New Board Action – Board has approved Jason 
Reece as the Treasurer. The position was vacant 
and per the By-laws, the Board of Directors have 
the ability to fill the position until the next election 
cycle. 

Approved 
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